## Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

**Sent:** Monday, May 3, 2021 5:21 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

**Subject:** Fwd: Item #10 Support

## Sent from my iPhone

## Begin forwarded message:

From: Chris Massicotte <chris.massicotte@gmail.com>

Date: May 3, 2021 at 3:07:29 PM EDT

**To:** Teri Johnston <a href="mailto:cityofkeywest-fl.gov">cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>, Jimmy Weekley <a href="mailto:jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov">jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>, Samuel Kaufman <a href="mailto:cityofkeywest-fl.gov">cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>, Billy Wardlow <a href="mailto:bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov">bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>, Gregory Davila <a href="mailto:gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov">gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>, Mary Lou Hoover <a href="mailto:mlover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov">mlover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</a>,

Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>, Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Item #10 Support

Dear Mayor and Commissioners of the City of Key West:

I am writing to you in support of Agenda Item #10, Commissioner Hoover's proposal to reduce the 4 lane road on South Roosevelt to 3 lanes and to add bike and scooter lanes and more beautification of the south roosevelt promenade. Given the traffic on South Roosevelt, it is evident that 4 lanes of road are not needed and that space can be put to better use by making it safer for pedestrians and bikers. I live in Midtown and I frequent South Roosevelt on my bike and on foot. Thank you.

Sincerely, Christopher Massicotte